
 

 

 
 

Faculty Association Negotiations Update No. 8 
Stronger Together! 

To:  All Faculty 

From: Herschel Greenberg, Co-lead Negotiator 

 Joshua Christ, Co-lead Negotiator and FA Vice President 

Date: 03/03/2025 
 
 
We met with the District team for the 8th time for 2 hours on Friday, Feb. 7th, 2025. 
 
Team members in attendance: 
District: Sokha Song, Lance Heard, Tami Pearson, Koji Uesugi, Kelly Fowler, and Adam Roman 
FANT: Herschel Greenberg, Joshau Christ, Emily Woolery, Benjamin Vu, Beta Meyer, and Gayle Watkins 
 
 
District Proposal 
 
Article 10.B.6 Adjunct Office Hours Pilot Program: The District proposed new language to the adjunct 
office hours pilot program. First, the District proposed extending the pilot program by one year, ending 
in December of 2026. Second, the District changed the allocated funds from $200,000 to $150,000. 
Third, the District added new language to what they want in the exit survey adjunct complete when the 
semester ends. The District’s goal is to collect specific data regarding the content and process of the 
pilot program office hours. Finally, the District proposed new criteria when selecting adjunct professors 
to participate in the pilot programing, giving priority to adjunct professors teaching courses with 
historically low retention and success rates. 
 
Next Negotiations 
 
The next negotiations meeting is set for Friday, Feb. 28th from 9:00am – 11:00am. 
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